
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                              June 29, 2022 

CS Devendra V. Deshpande  

President, ICSI  
  

Respected Sir,  
  
Your good office may kindly be aware that the Rajasthan government yesterday announced the 

imposition of section 144 of CrPC in all the districts of Rajasthan for the next one month. 

Further, Internet Services of the entire state is also suspended.   

  
Further, the last date for submission of Annual Membership fee for the year 2022-23 is 30th 

June, 2022.  
  

Keeping in view of the prevailing conditions in the state of Rajasthan, I request you to please 

extend the last date for submission of Annual Membership fee for the year 2022-23 to 14th 

August, 2022.   

  

Looking forward to your positive response.  
  

Regards,  
  
CS Susshil Daga  

Chairman  
NIRC-ICSI  
 


